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Comments: My concerns with the Midas Gold Project are:  the route used to access Stibnite. The Warm Lake

Summit  (Landmark) Road through Johnson Creek is extremely dangerous. In the 20 years we have travelled

that road,, we have witnessed countless accidents. Additionally, we live beneath the Stibnite Road, a mile out of

Yellow Pine, and have had 8 rollovers on our property. I highly support the Burnt Log access. The project will

definitely impact the village of Yellow Pine, and I would hope that the company would offer some mitigation for

the town's aging-and failing-water system. Finally, I hope the company focuses on environmental impact,

ensuring that the Salmon River maintains its beauty and health water for it's fish.


